
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 14/06/2024 11:57:21 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

14/06/2024

MS Liane Chase
14A Maretimo ST
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2024/0675 - 84 Mona Vale Road MONA VALE NSW 2103

Dear Assessing Officer,
I hope you're having a great day.
As a NB resident and Pickleball player, I 100% support this and cannot wait for it to open.
Given there's virtually no new land available to build PB courts on, we have to have creative
solutions like this to use existing space to meet the growing demand of this sport. It's a win-
win for NBPA and the NB Council, in my humble opinion.
Yours faithfully,
Liane Chase




